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Confirmation Reminders  

Signed and Sealed  Sponsor 

Forms are due now. If you 

need a copy of any forms 

please see the website.  

Community Service Forms 

and Letters to Fr. Gabage are due on 

March 29th. Please make sure you are 

working on completing the required 3 Com-

munity Service projects of your choice.   
 

First Holy Communion Re-

minders: The First Com-

munion Prep Day will be 

held on Saturday, March 

28th from 9:30AM -12PM. All 

students and at least one 

parent are required to at-

tend. If you have any 

questions please contact  Katie Sukley.    

Religious Education Registration for the upcom-

ing school year (2020 -2021) is now available. To 

register please go to our parish website.  

 

If you are a catechist and would like to register 

please email Katie directly with your class pref-

erence and grades needed.    

 

 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
This second week of Lent affords us the opportunity to 
recall that all are not going to witness miracles or have 
ecstatic visions, but we are afforded the opportunity to 
be part of the collective body of Jesus Christ through 
His Church.  We are called to become holy in our time 
ï today we are made holy, and by our witness of the 
Gospel, we become ambassadors to this reality.   
 
Perhaps you have been challenged by someone or 
something in your life; perhaps you have allowed other 
things to define you rather than being defined by the 
relationship you have with God the Father through His 
Son Jesus Christ and by the Power of the Holy Spirit.  
Perhaps you are holding onto certain hurts from the 
past, offenses others heaped on you.  Allow the grace 
of God and the vision of His Sonôs Sacramental pres-
ence to permit you to come to the grace of healing.  
 
Allow some time to visit with the Blessed Sacrament 
in the days to come and sit before Him.  Allow the si-
lence to envelop you, and allow the calm of God to 
grace you, as you are present to each other.  Visit or 
make a Holy Hour during Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament on Saturday evenings from 6:30 ï 7:30 dur-
ing Lent.  Allow yourself to be you and God to be God 
as you look upon each other.  Please recall each of us 
who receives Jesus in the Most Blessed Sacrament is 
called into a significant relationship, a relationship that 
transcends the here and now and reaches into eternity. 
 
Also, donôt forget on Friday evenings beginning at 6 
pm, we have Soup in the Hall followed by Stations of 
the Cross at 7 pm in the Church. 
 
Let us pray for one another during this Lent. Let us 
pray for those who are ailing and for those who seek 
consolation.  Let us ask Saints Irene and Sebastian, 
patrons of those who suffer plague, for their interces-
sion in humanityôs ability to finding a cure for the 
coronavirus.  Let us bring Christ beyond the pews, that 
all may know the Gospel Truth of Godôs Love. 
 
Pax Christi, 
Vy. Rev. John B. Gabage, V.F.  
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We would like to thank 
Increte of Maryland 

 for sponsoring an ad in our weekly bulletin 

MONDAY   MARCH 9 
7:30 a.m.  Steve Langhoff+ 
8:30 a.m.  Laura OõReilly+ 
TUESDAY  MARCH 10 
7:15 a.m.  James Anderson+ 

8:30 a.m.  Franny Vitrano+ 
WEDNESDAY MARCH 11 
7:15  a.m.  Souls In Purgatory 

8:30 a.m.  Tom Cahill+ 
THURSDAY  MARCH 12 
7:15 a.m.  Pat Buchacz 
8:30 a.m.  Dan Oles+ 
SATURDAY  MARCH 14 
5:00 p.m.  Parishioners of St. Christopherõs 

SUNDAY  MARCH 15 
7:00 a.m.  Ann Isaac+ 
 9:00 a.m.  Olga Strub+ 
11:15 a.m.  Ruth Filling+ 

Outreach 
Ever think of what positive things 
you can do to thank Christ for His 
suffering for us?   
 
Try saying a quick prayer for those 
who are less fortunate when you pick 

up a can of fruit or chicken for the OUTREACH 
Food Bank.   
 
Maybe even try reading Isaiah Chapter 60 
(Google  ñCatholic Onlineò) for some encourage-
ment. 

Weekly Offering 
 
March 1, 2020 
$6,419.52 
 
Building & Maintenance Fund 

              $2,189.62 

We thank you for your generosity! 

Backpack Program  
Our Backpack Program supports 35 

students from 3 local schools. We 

provide them with weekend food 

for 2 breakfast, 2 lunches, 2 dinners, 

snack items, drinks and fresh fruit.  

 

We pack over 385 items from our shelves each week! 

Your donations make this possible.  

 

Currently, we are in need of individual Chef Boy -R-

Dee bowls, individual mac & cheese cups and indi-

vidual fruit cups.  

 

Our heartfelt thanks for your help!  

February 28 began our 6
th

 year of Friday 
Morning Meditation. While we have a 
faithful group of 8-12, there is a place for 
you to join in when you can! Meeting in 
the room between the chapel and the 
church, between 9:30-10:30, we greet, do 

our silent 20 minute prayer time and finish with discus-
sions pertinent to letting go and letting God. Lent is a 
perfect time to begin your practice!  

St. Dymphna Mental Health Prayer 
Group 
All are welcome to join in prayer for 
those impacted by mental health chal-
lenges. Saturday, March 14, at 10:45 
a.m. at St. John Evangelist, Severna 
Park, in the Good Shepherd Room. We 
will recite prayers for 20 - 30 minutes, 
followed by light refreshments.  
 
To add a name to our prayer intention 
list or for more information email Chris-

tine at mhcsjsp@gmail.com. Email RSVP's requested, 
but not required. 

Did you know...that your Knights of 
Columbus Brothers worked all day last 
Tuesday and fed Pancakes, Eggs, and 
Sausage to over 275 members of our St. 
Christopherôs Community.  As we pre-
pared for Lent, we join other Christians in 
celebrating this tradition that dates back 

to close to 1445.  Tradition has it that Shrove Tuesday 
was the last chance to use up eggs and fatty foods before 
embarking on the Lenten fast. 
  
The Knights of Columbus is an organization of Catholic 
men dedicated to the Church and the Community. We are 
dedicated to you, St. Christopherôs.  Interested men, in 
joining the Knights, 18 years of age and older, should 
contact Mike McQuillan, MCQ521@aol.com or 301-655-
8897 or Jim Klunk 410-924-2270 or 
klunkinc@gmail.com. 

mailto:MCQ521@aol.com
mailto:klunkinc@gmail.com
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If you would like to volunteer to help 
with VBS, please fill out the volunteer 
form on the Parish website. VBS will 
run from June 22nd - June 26th from 
1-4 pm each afternoon AND again the 
following week, June 29th to July 3rd, 
from 6-8:45pm each evening.  
 

If you have any questions about the afternoon session please 
ask Angela and JP Bailey (jbailey@stchristopherski.org). If 
you have any questions about the evening session please ask 
Shelly Masone (shelly.masone@gmail.com).  

 Holy Week will be our last week, this 
season, to have volunteers for the home-
less shelter. We are still in need of  vol-
unteers for the 6 to midnight shift:  Holy 
Thurs, Good Friday and Satur-
day.  Please think about it.  All you need 
is a smile and caring heart and 6 hrs of 

your time.  Volunteer training is provided.   This would 
be a beautiful Lenten offering.   Thank you God for vol-
unteers and for the privilege of caring for those in 
need!  Please contact one of the coordinators below. 
   "Lord,....when did we see you a stranger and wel-
come you...  whatever you did for one of these least 
brothers of mine, you did for me." MT 25:38,40    
For  information or questions, contact 
Mary, msjourdak@gmail.com , Bridgitte,  bbai-
ley@stchristopherski.org, or Mar-
gie,   reedygm@gmail.com 

Knight'n Gals Spring Plants'n 
Things Sale 
 
The Knight'n Gals wish to invite 
the whole parish to participate 
in our Spring Plants'n Things 
Sale on Saturday April 25 and 
Sunday April 26 from 8:00am to 
noon in our front church parking 
lot. 
 

As spring approaches and you see things sprout up in 
your yard, please consider making some donations of 
your seedlings to the Knight'n Gals Plants'n Things 
Sale!  If you have a greenhouse, consider starting some 
seeds now in cups and donating them to the sale. 
 
Donations of plants will be collected the week of the 
sale.  Please call Mary Schmitt at 443-621-6701 if you 
have plants or other gardening things to donate.  We can 
even come and dig them up for you and prepare them for 
the sale. 
 
Please plan on attending our sale at the end of 
April.  You are sure to find a good deal on some spring 
blooms and decor for your garden.  Affordable Mother's 
Day and Teacher gifts will be available.   
 
Proceeds from the Plants'n Things sale go towards the 
Knight'n Gals charitable efforts and in their support of the 
Knights of Columbus Council #7941 at St. Christopher's. 
 
 

mailto:jbailey@stchristopherski.org
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